
02/02/2021 

MR David Palmer 
57 Parkland RD 
Mona Vale NSW 2103 
libbydavid1@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1489 - 8 Forest Road WARRIEWOOD NSW 2102

I would like to make the following comments regarding the farmhouse on the western edge of 
the proposed development.
I am opposed to the plan to demolish this building. It is a heritage farmhouse, built in the 1920s 
that deserves to be repaired and used as a recreational facility for residents on-site and others 
in the locality.
As the previous Development Approval stated that this building was to be retained, I submit 
that it should be repaired and maintained for community use.
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